
and 
The Entomology and  

Nematology� Department
present the second in the  

Spring 2022 Seminar Series, titled:

“Faculty highlights of their 
research, teaching and extension 

programs”
https://entnemdept.ufl.edu/people-directory/all-faculty/

Friday, January 14, 2022 
3:00 p.m.

Join the seminar from PC, Mac, Linux, iOS or Android:  
https://ufl.zoom.us/j/93896878117?pwd=QkZYcWtaaWtJZGFtTFpLU

zdWVmxVUT09 
Passcode: 584848 

Please note that this number changes each term. 

As a courtesy, please keep your microphones muted except when wishing to speak. 
For meetings with the seminar speaker or related questions, please contact 
Phil Hahn (hahnp@ufl.edu) and/or Estelle Martin (estellemartin@ufl.edu).


